
Kapla Club! 

16th January 2018

Hi Parents! Today we started our 
Kapla Club after school class! The 
possibilities with these unique 
wooden blocks are endless and today 
we started with a bang! Let’s see what 
we got up to. 

We started by watching videos on how 
to use the Kapla blocks to build 
things. It’s unique design allows for 
the very basic to the more complex 
construction techniques and today we 
put our imagination and nerves to the 
test as we tried to build the tallest 
tower. 

We had a lot of fun working in teams 
and stacking the blocks in different 
ways. We then tested our construction 
by doing a wind and then an 
earthquake test which we all 
enjoyed. Please join us again 
next week for more fun! 

Teacher Eric 


